
 

Year 2 Homework Letter – Friday 3rd March 2023 
We had a super day on World Book Day! Thank you for all the amazing costumes and 

books, I hope they all arrived back home safely. We enjoyed a buddy reading 
session in the afternoon with Year 4. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend,  
 Mrs Cordey, Miss Murray, Miss Lindsay  

 

English 
This week we finished reading ‘The 
Tadpole’s Promise’. The children were 
rather taken aback by the story’s ending! 
This week we have acted out the story and 
begun to plan our own using a storyboard. 
 
Maths 
Our learning on fractions continues! This 
week we have: 

- Practised finding a quarter 
- Recognising and finding a third 
- Practical lessons where we have 

used counters to find a half, quarter 
or third 

- We are trying to use our knowledge 
of halving and our 2 times table 
when finding ½  

 

As we work through the Spring term, we 
are practising reading and comprehension 
skills, primarily the 4 maths calculations 
in addition to our daily Maths lessons and 
grammar and spelling. Assessment week is 
week commencing 13th March and we will 
share the outcomes of these assessments 
with you at parents’ evenings. Please read 
at home as much as you can and sign the 
reading record. 
 

Dates 
Parents’ and Carers’ meetings—27th to 
29th March 2023 
Easter concert – Thursday 23rd March 
6pm 
Easter service at Christchurch – Friday 
30th March at 9.30am 
End of spring term – Friday 30th March 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Homework 
Please learn the spellings in homework 
books. Please keep practising your 2, 5 and 
10 times tables using songs and reciting 
them daily to commit to memory. For 
Maths, please find a sheet practising 
finding the amount of a number using 
halves, quarters and thirds. This week we 
learnt that the two numbers in a fraction 
are called numerator (top) and 
denominator (bottom) and it is the bottom 
number that tells us how many to share 
into/divide by. 
 
Wellbeing 
As Spring approaches, we are gearing up 
for a busy time weeding, planting and 
watering. This week we have planted more 
parsley and chives, and carrots and 
onions. 
 
Thank you for all donations to LoveWorks, 
they have now been sent off to their 
warehouse and were gratefully received. 
 
Lent Appeal 
As part of our spring term Love Project, 
we are once again supporting the 
Southwark Diocese Lent Call. To support 
the Lent Call we are asking children to 
take part in a sponsored sporting challenge 
of their choice, as being outside and 
moving is great for releasing those feel-
good endorphins which help improve our 
mental health and well-being. This sporting 
challenge could be anything from a walk-a-
thon, bike-a-thon, dance-a thon or swim-a 
thon. Sponsorship money shouldbe paid to 
the school via ScoPay during the first week 
of the summer term.  Sponsorship forms 
were sent home last week. 
 
 
 
 


